
  
 

ACTION 
 
 

TITLE: Consider Approval of School Improvement Plans    
 
DATE:      July 15, 2019 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Martin Mahan  
     
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
The Arkansas Department of Education requires that all schools, starting in 2018-2019, submit 
to the District by May 1 of the current school year a School Improvement Plan for the upcoming 
school year. For 2018-2019, the plans were approved by the School Board on June 25, 2018, 
and posted to each school’s website by August 1, 2019.  
 
The 2019-2020 School Improvement Plans for all FSPS schools were submitted on or before 
May 1, 2019 for review by the District Leadership Team. Feedback and recommendations were 
provided to each building based upon the reviews made by team members. Schools were 
allowed to made revisions based upon the feedback prior to submission to the school board.   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The administration recommends School Board approval of school improvement plans for all 
FSPS schools for 2019-2020. 
 
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read:  
 
Move to approve school improvement plans for all FSPS schools for 2019-2020. 
  


